
                                            Milford Parks and Recreation Commission

                                                                         Minutes

                                                                 December 12, 2018


Attendees:  Zachary Williamson, Kierstyn Williamson,  Melissa Sherman, Liz Snell, Arene Berry, 

John Kohlmorgen, John Murphy, Scott Hembrow, Patricia Kunselman  


 Vice-Chair Melissa Sherman  called the meeting to order at 6:58 PM.


Director’s Report                                                 

Arene presented the Financial Report. The Revolving Fund Balance is $41, 672.73.

• Winter Family Dance - 67 people attended this event.  The DJ, Kyle Radiman, was

   excellent.  We are thinking of a different event in the future or a  different time of year to      

  hold a similar event.

• Breakfast with Santa - 102 in attendance with 10 tickets being sold at the door.

• It was decided to cancel the January meeting due to the schedules of John and Arene 

   and the minimal number of topics to be discussed.

• Winterfest -  1/18  6-8PM Volunteer needs are met. Boy Scouts are coming and will maintain 

the fire. Games are being finalized. There will be music and food provided by Mary from 
Toadstool Cafe to be finalized with Lena.  There is a suggestion to use the bambini to carry 
an ad for volunteers to maintain the ice throughout the season. There will also be a skate 
swap.


• Daddy Daughter Dance - 2/9 6-8PM  Volunteer needs are met. 

• Escape Room Night - 3/15 6:30-8:30PM  Volunteer needs are met.

• Dugouts -  Thank you to Paul Bartolomucci and John Murphy  who have put in many hours 

of work on the dugout.  Dugout #1 is finished and Dugout  #2 will be completed in the Spring. 
Benches are being build by MHS students. 


• Ice Rink  is open.

• Disney on Ice - 131 tickets have  been sold. (ticket cost:$ 23) Profit: $655. We will participate 

in future events of this kind.

• Spring Rec Guide -  will be out at the end of January. Registration will be open 2/15/19.

• House Decorating Contest -  there are five houses in the contest. Two hundred votes have 

been cast. The contest voting, pictures and addresses of the houses are on the Recreation 
Department website.


• John reviewed the many Events, Trips and Programs offered by the Department.  

•  Kierstyn Williamson moved to approve the  November minutes.  John Murphy seconded




 the motion. All were in favor. Scott Hembrow and Melissa Sherman abstained.


Zachary Williamson moved to adjourn the meeting. Liz Snell seconded the motion. All voted in 
favor. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:22PM. 


Next Parks and Recreation meeting: February 13, 2019.

Pending ítems: Roles and  Responsibilities


Respectfully Submitted,

Patricia M. Kunselman


 

 



